
HONIGMAN 
Honlgman Miller Schwartz and Cohn LLP 
Attorneys and Counselors 

Dale Turton 
Senior Envirornnental Engineer 

May4, 2015 

Michigan Department of Envirornnental Quality 
Air Quality Division 
Kalamazoo District Office 
7953 Adobe Road 
Kalamazoo, MI 49009 

Re: Violation Notice Dated Apri/3, 2015 

Dear Mr. Turton: 

S. Lee Johnson 

(313) 465-7432 
Fax: (313) 465-7433 

sljohnson@honlgman.com 

ViaE-Mail 

I am writing on behalf of Pepperco-USA, Inc. in response to your letter dated April 3, 
2015. Thank you for bringing this matter to the company's attention. 

An Initial Notification and Startup Notification form for the three hot water heaters has 
been submitted to the Kalamazoo District Office via certified mail. A courtesy copy of the 
Initial Notification and Startup Notification form is included for your reference. 

I trust that this letter responds adequately to your April 3, 2015 letter. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

c: 

Once again, thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Lynn Fiedler, MDEQ 
Teresa Seidel, MDEQ 
Thomas Hess, MDEQ 
'Ma:rfDouglas, MDEQ -· 

Sincerely, 

HONIGMAN MILLER SCHWARTZ AND COHN LLP 

2290 First National Building· 660 Woodward Avenue • Detroit, Michigan 48226-3506 
Detroit • Lansing • Bloomfield Hilb • Ann Arbor • Kalamazoo 

17037197.1 


